
 

 
 
 

FREE Online Behavioral Health Trainings 
Waitlist Registration Open 

 
About the Program: 
The Center for Deployment Psychology offers a series of workshops for learning to work with military-connected 
clients through the Star Behavioral Health Providers (SBHP) Program. This unique program is designed to create a 
provider registry of civilian behavioral health professionals who are trained in military culture and evidenced-based 
treatments to increase confidence in assisting individuals with behavioral health concerns, particularly those serving 
in the Army and Air National Guard as well as Veterans.  
 
While only licensed behavioral health providers can be on the registry and attend Tier Two and Three classes, we 
welcome other helping professionals to attend a Tier One training. 
 
SBHP offers three tiers of sequential training.  All trainings are free with continuing education (CE) credits.  
 

• Tier One: One day, covers military culture and the impact of deployments on families.  
• Tier Two: Two days, covers issues associated with military service, including military family resilience, 

traumatic brain injury, substance abuse, suicide, PTSD, and 3 hours of ethics. 
• Tier Three: Two days, for behavioral health providers only, teaches evidence-based psychotherapies for 

treating particular behavioral health conditions.  

Online trainings: 
Live webinars via Zoom. Free U.S. phone numbers are available to connect to the audio portion of the webinar if 
you do not wish to use the audio on your computer or tablet. 
 
To register: 
Visit: https://starproviders.org/providers-tier-training  
 

• Click on the tab to the right that says, “search for training events”.  This will show you all the trainings that 
we have open for registration now.  Open trainings may not begin on the first page of the list. 

 
• The trainings must be taken in consecutive order.  You will not be able to register for a Tier Two or Three 

unless you first register for (or have completed) a Tier One. 
 

• October – November trainings are currently waitlisted, so add your name to the waitlist to request your spot 
in the training now before they officially open. 

 
Please note that you must complete the pre-test for your registration to be considered complete.   
  
Feel free to pass the attached flyer along to colleagues or students who may also be interested. For questions, 
please contact me directly at katie.medina.ctr@usuhs.edu. We hope to see you at a workshop soon and look forward 
to your joining our SBHP network! 
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Very respectfully, 
Katie 


